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To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Extension
Date: Thursday, 1 July 2021 3:29:06 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,
I do not consent nor agree with the extension of the lockdown emergency powers until
April 2022. I am witnessing numerous clients with ptsd, stress suicide of loved ones.
The benefit of these measures doesn’t outweigh the risk of a 99% chance of COVID-19, a
man made patented virus.

I can no longer help people when I can’t help myself and keep an income while big
Wesfarmers retail are one and making huge profits.

Hear the voices of the people.

From Adele Lorigan

-- 
Yours in Health
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